
Date : 10th August, 2022

To whom it may concern

Netra Neelakantan has been an Intern at The Gateway School of Mumbai from June to
August 2022.

During her time here, she supported students learning in our Lower School Class (9 - 11
years old). Her diligence and work ethic was exceptional. It was a pleasure to have her assist the
teachers in resource creation and  making observations.

Overall, having Netra around was a great asset for the school. We wish her the best in her
future endeavors. The school will always be happy to have her come back to collaborate with us
in the future.

Thanking you,

______________

Daya Chatani,
Internship Coordinator,
SE (Social Emotional) Coordinator


